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Commanders Report 
 

Greetings friends and fellow compatriots, Happy New Year. We start of this year with 

our first meeting at Chill on January 18th and are pleased to have as our guest speaker Mark 

Vogl. Mark spoke at one of our meetings last year and we are delighted that he has accepted our 

invitation to speak again. The month of December was a busy one for our Camp which is un-

usual for being so close to the Christmas and New Year’s holidays. Please continue to keep Al-

len and Mike in your prayers. Allen is still recovering a getting better each day, thank you Lord! 

I want to send a special shout out and thank you to Billy for stepping up and volunteering to 

oversee flagging operations at this year’s Stock Show Parade, which has just been cancelled. I 

have not received any word about flagging the Rodeo from Festus. Let me be clear about the 

Rodeo flagging. If we do this, we need a to present a good showing of support for this event. 

The R. E. Lee Camp has always helped us out and now it is time to show support for our South-

ern Heritage and their efforts. I am planning some minor revisions to our Camp Constitution 

and hope to present those to our members at the February meeting. By the way, I want to thank 

you all for the Gavel and Teakwood Case presented to me at the banquet! I promise to use it 

with a humble heart and I’m so grateful that you elected me to wield it with a measure of wis-

dom  

Deo Vindice, Initum sapientiae tumor Domini  

Jack B.  

Camp Commander and Chaplain  
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1st Lt Commanders Report 

 

Greetings members and friends, 

 

Hope everyone is doing fine. This is my first report to you.  

We had a great Christmas party on December 18th at Chill. Was great to 

see everyone. Hope everyone had a great holiday season and new years. 

For the second time the Stock Show parade was canceled due to high 

wind...I like to think maybe they canceled it because they knew we 

were coming again… I hope to see you at the meeting this coming 

Tuesday the 18th. Mark V. will be speaking on The Lee - Jackson Partner-

ship. Don’t miss this presentation. 

God Bless Texas and Dixie! God Save The South! 

 

Deo Vindice 

 

Confederately, 

Frank Krawiec 

1st Lt. Commander 

R. M. Gano Camp 2292 
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December Christmas Party 

White elephant gift exchange 

Past Commander Craig Stone Resolution 

RIP 
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This Months Meeting 

We meet at Chill on Main Street in      

Grapevine. 
We invite everyone to attend our monthly meeting at Chill on the 18th starting with our Eat and 

Greet at 6:00 PM and following with a presentation from Mark V. on The Lee - Jackson Part-

nership. 

Hope to see you Tuesday November 18th! 

We will be in the Cotton Belt back private 

party room. 

814 South Main St, Grapevine, TX 76051  
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                                Upcoming Local Events 

Jan 18 - Camp meeting Mark V. will be speaking on The Lee 

- Jackson Partnership. Meeting starts at 7pm at Chill on Main 

St. in Grapevine, TX 

Feb 15 - Camp meeting. Meeting starts at 7pm at Chill on 

Main St. in Grapevine, TX 

Mar 15 - Camp meeting Mark V. will be speaking on The Lee - 

Jackson Partnership. Meeting starts at 7pm at Chill on Main St. in 

Grapevine, TX 

Apr 9 - OCR/UDC event. guest speaker Scott Bowden 1pm at 

Tri County Library 132 E. Market St. Mabank, TX 75147 

June 3-5, 2022:  Susan of the VA Flaggers will be speaking at 

the 2022 Texas Division Annual Reunion, McKinney, TX.  

THIS MONTHS MEETING IS IN 

THE COTTON BELT BACK PRIVATE 

MEETING ROOM AT  

 
 

814 South Main St , Grapevine, TX 

76051  
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Chaplain’s Corner 

Trust in the LORD with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding; in all your ways ac-

knowledge him, and he will make your paths straight. Proverbs 3:5-6  

I memorized these verses years and years ago, along with John 3:16 and other verses that good little 

children in Sunday School learn. In my five-year-old mind, I associated the proverb with a mental pic-

ture of a road stretching out for miles until it merged with the horizon. That was the “straight road” that 

I could so easily understand-clearly marked, unswerving, and, most importantly, unchanging. All I had 

to do was trust God and keep following that path. Little did I know, right?  

At times, the journey has felt more like an anecdote that I remembered reading about a man traveling 

through a thunderstorm. Through the mud and sheets of rain, the poor traveler felt that he would lose 

his way entirely. The thunderclaps seemed right overhead, jolting his senses every few moments. Only 

the flashes of lightning helped him keep to the road. Finally, after a particular loud crash, the man fell to 

his knees and cried, “O, Lord God, if it’s all the same to you, I would like a little more light and little less 

noise!”  

The major and minor uncertainties I’ve encountered-and will encounter in the future-often leave me 

with that sentiment. I think back to the promise of paths made straight and grumble that the signposts 

would be a lot easier to follow if they were in neon. We all ask, is this the career path you want me to 

take, God? Is this the woman you want me to marry? Should I buy this house? Are we supposed to set-

tle at this church? Am I supposed to go here or there? Do this or do that? God, I could easily use a light-

ning bolt to clarify things!  

It’s easy to forget that the proverb reserves the promise until the last quarter of the verse, not the first. 

Review the wording of verse 6 with me. “In all your ways acknowledge him, and he will make your 

paths straight.”  

I memorized this verse years ago, but I’m still learning it by heart. It’s easier to visualize myself making 

“progress” towards a goal than it is to stop and refocus on inner attitudes. It doesn’t occur to me that 

part of the plan is simply standing still, waiting, and listening. I demand lightning bolts to see God’s 

working rather than taking responsibility for the part assigned to me. My part lies in the trusting, the 

repudiating of self, and a settled confidence that he will work all things for his purpose. Then…the path 

is straightened. We may not even realize it this side of heaven, but the promise is that he guides our feet 

when our eyes are on him.  

I fully believe that the Lord guides us in specific ways-through the Word, through the counsel of godly 

mentors, through nudges of the Holy Spirit- and yet we get caught up in the road metaphor a little too 

much. We’re so distracted looking for the path that we forget a lifestyle of worship. To an extent, it mat-

ters less what we’re doing than how we’re doing it. As Paul wrote, “So whether you eat or drink or 

whatever you do, do it all for the glory of God.” 1 Corinthians 10:31  

 

Initium sapientiae timor Domini 

Deo Vindice 

Jack H. Bowen, Chaplain 
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National News 

Compatriots: 

 

Beginning today the 3rd, Sales Manager Matt Singleton will be 

conducting an annual inventory of the SCV Stores. This may 

take as long as two weeks to complete. During this time, com-

pleting the inventory is the main goal of this department. Or-

ders submitted by mail or online will be handled in the order 

that they were received, as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you for your continued membership and support. We 

appreciate your cooperation as the Sales Department com-

pletes this crucial task. 

 

God Save the South! 

 

Adam Southern  

Executive Director 

Sons of Confederate Veterans 
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VA Flaggers Update 
CONFEDERATE AIR FORCE FLIES AGAIN!   

This afternoon, a banner plane pulling a massive Confederate Battle flag and the message “GOD BLESS 

ROBERT E. LEE” flew over Monument Avenue and LEE Circle, where crews, under orders of Virginia 

Governor Northam, are working to dismantle the massive base to the Robert E. Lee monument, once the 

crowning glory of what was formerly known as the “Grandest Avenue in the South”.  It now resembles 

more of a burned-out war zone, with the remains of the beautiful memorials covered with profanity and 

cop-hating graffiti, which democrats in the City of Richmond and the Commonwealth of Virginia refuse 

to remove, lest they upset the hate-fueled rioters who turn to violence when they don’t get their 

way.  Reports from the ground included cheers and salutes from citizens, and a few vulgar gestures and 

shouts of obscenities from haters.   

 

The Virginia Flaggers hired the banner plane, funded by our supporters,  to send a strong message.  To 

the citizens of Richmond and the Commonwealth who OVERWHELMINGLY are against the left’s 

monument removal campaign:  You are not alone.  You have a voice.  We will not stop fighting for the 

honor and memory of our Confederate dead.  Join us.  To those who are blazing the path of destruc-

tion and desecration:  We will not be silenced.  We will not back down from our duty.  We will replace 

what you remove, and as God vindicates, so will the name of Robert E. Lee be spoken with reverence by 

true Virginians long after those tearing downing his memorial are gone and forgotten. 

 

“His (Robert E. Lee’s) deeds will be remembered;  and when the monument we build shall have crumbled into dust, 

his virtues will still live, a high model for the imitation of generations yet unborn.”  ~ President Jefferson Davis, 

CSA, Richmond Dispatch, November 4, 1873.   

 

To contribute to help with the cost of the Confederate Air Force 

flight, please makes checks payable to The Virginia Flaggers 

and mail to: 

PO Box 1427 

Amherst VA 24521 

 

Or donate by PayPal here: https://www.paypal.com/donate?

hosted_button_id=L447AMN3ULFNA 

 

Social media is buzzing and we are receiving photos and messages of support and thanks from folks 

across Richmond  

https://blogspot.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d4c1169382fd7792cd5d15e6f&id=6630c489ff&e=396e274b05
https://blogspot.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d4c1169382fd7792cd5d15e6f&id=6630c489ff&e=396e274b05
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The Virginia Flaggers have been very busy and we are thrilled to announce that we 

have signed leases and building permits IN HAND for TWO new roadside memorial 

battle flag sites in Virginia!  

These are great sites, with excellent locations and historical significance, in a commu-

nity where a Confederate monument was removed.  One will be a major project for us 

(financially and construction-wise), a mega flag, with an 80' pole that will fly a 20' x 30' 

battle flag!  Construction will commence NEXT WEEK.  Pray that everything will go 

smoothly and we can beat the winter weather and get them both completed quickly. 

Like many of you, we are experiencing extreme supply chain issues.  Material for pipe 

is in very short supply.  In fact, we have several other projects that are ready to go, but 

we can't find the pipe we need to build the poles...and all materials and labor costs 

have nearly doubled.  We have no intention of letting it stop us, but it certainly has 

made things take longer than usual, and cost a lot more.  If you have any connections 

that may have access to used flag poles, or steel or aluminum pipe, please contact us!  

In the meantime, we appreciate your continued and generous support as we continue 

to stretch every penny to fund new construction and maintain and supply flags for our 

30+ existing flag sites. 

Thank you, gentlemen, for your dedication and commitment to our Cause! 

 

Stay tuned for progress reports on the two new sites, and dedication/flag raising in-

formation... 

 

For Christ and the Confederacy, 

Susan Lee 

Va Flaggers  

VA Flaggers Update Cont. 
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Spirit of Defiance! 

 

Many of you will remember that after a lengthy legal battle, and under-

handed shenanigans by the Louisa County Board of Supervisors, we were 

forced to lower the I-64 Charlottesville Spirit of Defiance Battle Flag a few 

months ago. 

 

We lowered it to 50’ per the law that was changed AFTER we raised the flag. 

This made it NOT visible from I-64, but we left the flag flying since it marked 

the grave of one of our Confederate Veterans. 

 Fast forward to New Years Eve, 2022… and we are pleased to share that 

THIS is the current view from I-64... 

VA Flaggers Update Cont. 

Not only is the original flag still flying (you can see it in this photo behind the new flag) but a NEW 

mega flag has been hung from wire, closer to the road, and is now even MORE VISIBLE from I-64 

THAN THE PREVIOUS FLAG!  

SPIRIT OF DEFIANCE, INDEED!  

For Christ and the Confederacy, 

Susan Lee, Va Flaggers  
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SLRC Update 

Charlottesville voted to give the bronze equestrian statue of Gen Robert E. Lee to an African 

Art group to be melted down & turned into some kind of (no doubt) degenerate sculpture, we at 

the SLRC have been deluged by queries demanding to know what we are doing about this 

atrocity. Most of the queries, as far as we can tell, is from people who have never given a dime 

to our (since 2015) monument cases or probably any other heritage cases. 

 

 

 

 

     For the record, as bankrupt & bereft of funds as we are - the SLRC is doing what it can. 

     We are working with a young man from Charlottesville, Andrew Phillip Hamilton, who has 

an attorney, who is working on injunctive relief to stop the smelting scheme. The attorney needs 

to work fast, as the bolsheviks will want Lee smelted before the newly elected Governor can do 

anything to stop them. 

     My answer to the queries was testy (not really, but it was what I was thinking): 

     "Where have you been the last 6 years when we struggled with deficient resource4s to fight 

this monument destroying evil? So it took melting Lee down for you to figure out how much 

our evil opposition HATES US AND EVERYTHING WE STAND FOR AS NORMAL 

AMERICANS!? And that after they get our monuments, WE ARE NEXT!" 

     So now that we've said WE TOLD YOU SO - start helping us before it is too late." 

     To help you along - When the SLRC receives $2000 in designated donations. $1000 of 

which will be donated to the Lee statue fight, I will donate my 600 page, 1895 copy of the His-

tory of the Lee Family 1642-1892 by Edmund Jennings Lee (who was a minister and I think 

2nd Cousin of Robert E. Lee) to the SCV Dept of the Army of Northern Virginia, which will 

place the book in the library of the SCV Museum at Elm Springs. 

 

     Kirk D. Lyons Chief Trial Counsel, SLRC Inc 

     Please share & support www.slrc-csa.org SLRC PO Box 1235 Black Mtn, NC 28711 Note 

on your donation it is for the Lee Monument 
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SLRC Update Cont. 

Supreme Court Refuses to Hear Lakeland, Florida Monument 

Case  

 

SCV Petitions Supremes to Hear Alpharetta, GA Government Speech Case  
 

CITY OF ALPHARETTA, GEORGIA: SCV you can't march in our Veteran's Parade (started 

by Confederate Veterans in the 1870s) with your Battle flag!!!~ WHY?  BECAUSE OF 

"GOVERNMENT SPEECH" THAT'S WHY! 

 

     SCV: OK TYRANT, WE'LL SEE!! 

 

     Petition for Writ of Certiorari filed 27 DEC in the Supreme Court of the United States. The 

SLRC is proud to have been able to humbly assist in this noble endeavor as part of the litigation 

team.  Help us with your most generous donation, so we don't have to ask the SCV to cover our 

fees. 

  

     This is case is critical for the future liberty of groups disfavored by current Woke state & 

federal regimes.  Kiss SCV/any non Politically Incorrect group's participation in local parades 

or community events goodbye if we can't change this tyrannical & evil Government Speech 

doctrine. 

 

     GOVERNMENT SPEECH IS TYRANNY!!!  
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An Old Confederate’s Story of Irish Wit  

Tommy Logan was a typical son of the Emerald Isle who entered the Confederate Army at the first call for troops 

from Mississippi. He joined the company to which I belonged which was formed of young planters, all or nearly all 

the sons of wealthy planters of Hinds and Madison Counties. Tommy was older than any of the other privates and 

had traveled over nearly all the States as a common laborer, mostly with his shovel or hod. Never was Tommy 

wanting in a reply to any question asked; he needed no time to “frame” his answer. The only besetting sin of this 

true man and soldier was his love for the jug. No kinder man ever lived. He was liberal to a fault and had impover-

ished himself that other might not suffer.  

When General Lee’s army was encamped around Fredericksburg, Va., with the Federal army waiting to attack as 

soon as they could cross the river, General John Magruder, a splendid officer, and brave commander, issued an or-

der that no intoxicants should be sold within the Confederate line nor sold or given away to any Confederate sol-

dier. General Magruder was himself a hard drinker, and this, and this alone, kept him down to the rank of major 

general. A few days after this order Tommy was detailed as a guard at General Magruder’s headquarters and was 

on duty near the General’s tent when a conversation arose between the officers as to why the pay of the Confederate 

army was fixed at odd numbers, a private receiving $11 per month, a sergeant $17, a lieutenant $91, a captain $121, 

and a general $301. They could arrive at no conclusion to the controversy. One of the aids to the General who knew 

Tommy said: “General Magruder, old Tommy Logan, the guard out there, may answer your question. He has a 

ready answer to any question asked him.”  

So, another soldier was sent to take Tommy’s place, and Tommy was ordered to headquarters more as a joke than 

for information. When Tommy came up, it was plainly seen that he had been drinking, and he thought that was 

why he was ordered to headquarters. General Magruder said: “Sir, I see you have been drinking. Will you tell 

where you got the whiskey?” “O, Gineral, I’m afraid you will put me in the guardhouse, and I think the damn Yan-

kees are thinking of taking Fredericksburg, and I would hate to tell some of my good friends in town I did not fire a 

shot in their defense.” “No,” said the General, “I will not punish you if you will tell where you got your whiskey.” 

“AH, Gineral, that sounds so kind of you to say that that that matters not where I got the whiskey; so, I will tell you 

the God’s truth where I got the liquor.” “Yes, if you will tell me truthfully where you go the whiskey, I shall see that 

no punishment is given you. Now tell me, where did you get the whiskey?” “Well, Gineral, I took a stroll around 

the hills beyond the clump of bushes, and I saw some horses hitched, with no attendant looking after them. When I 

was with a racer in Kentucky some years ago, I learned to love horses, and one of these animals was a beautiful bay. 

Ah! He was of royal blood, I bet. I want up to him and rubbed his head and neck. He seemed to know I was his ad-

miring friend. On going around him I discovered a canteen hung to the saddle, and the divil take my curiosity, I 

smalt of the canteen and fond about three drinks of good whiskey. My curiosity to taste was up, and I took a small 

drink. Ah! Bad luck to whiskey. I made me want more, and I drank the entire contents of that canteen, not more 

than three fingers, though, you see.”  

Here the General put in: “Well, you are telling a long-winded story, and the one who owned the whiskey or horse 

you have not divulged, and you seem to want to hide. Out with the truth. Whose horse was he canteen on!” “Ah! 

My kind Gineral, I do not know the owner; but I have for the last six month seen you ridin’ that noble animal.” 

When this came out the entire office force began to laugh, and one said: “General, Tommy is too much for you.” 

“But” said the General, “he has not only got off for being drunk but has gotten drunk on my whiskey.”  

As Tommy started to leave, the General (who enjoyed the joke on himself) said: “Tommy, I sent for you not know-

ing you had been drinking; but some one said you could explain why soldiers’ pay was put at such odd numbers. 

Now, you get $11 per month, and I get $301 per month. How do you explain that?” “Ah! Gineral, that is aisy. I get 

$10 a month for the work I do as a private and $1 for the honor of being a soldier, and you get $300 for the honor of 

being a gineral and $1 for the work you do.” I now must tell you that General Magruder never passed our company 

at any time on the march or in camp and saw Tommy that he did not raise his hat a salute the private who ex-

plained so fully the odd numbers that Congress fixed as the pay for its officers and soldiers of the line.  

Reprinted, Confederate Veteran Magazine, Volume 54 
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Dixie Poem 
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Do you have an ancestor that was a Confederate Veteran?  

Are you interested in honoring them and their cause?  

Do you think that history should reflect the truth?  

Are you interested in protecting your heritage and its symbols?  

If you answered "Yes" to these questions, then you should "Join Us" 

 Membership in the Sons of Confederate Veterans is open to all male descendants of any veteran 

who served honorably in the Confederate armed forces regardless of the applicant's or his ances-

tor's race, religion, or political views.  

How Do I Join The Sons of Confederate Veterans?  

The SCV is the direct heir of the United Confederate Veterans, and the oldest heredi-

tary organization for male descendants of Confederate soldiers. Organized at Rich-

mond, Virginia in 1896, the SCV continues to serve as a historical, patriotic, and non-

political organization dedicated to ensuring that a true history of the 1861-1865 period 

is preserved.  

Membership can be obtained through either lineal or collateral family lines and kin-

ship to a veteran must be documented genealogically. The minimum age for full 

membership is 12, We have Genealogist that can help you for free. 

There is no minimum age for Cadet Membership.  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php
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WE MEET THE THIRD TUESDAY OF EVERY MONTH 

IN GRAPEVINE, TX 
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If you know any SCV member that would like to join give them this form, all are welcome even if you do not have a bike. 
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2022 Camp 2292 Officers and Staff 

Let us hear from you! 

   

  Commander : Jack B.                     

  Email: hammer51@charter.net   

   

  1st Lt. Commander : Frank K. 

  Email: harley71electra@yahoo.com 

       

  2nd Lt. Commander : Kyle S. 

  Email: kylebs62@aol.com 

 

  Adjutant : Allen H.    

  Email: ahearrean@sbcglobal.net   

       

  Sgt-at-Arms, Newsletter & Webmaster : Frank K. 

  Email:  harley71electra@yahoo.com 

   

  Chaplain : Jack B. 

  Email: hammer51@charter.net 

CHARGE TO THE SONS  

OF CONFEDERATE VETERANS  

“To you, Sons of Confederate Veterans, we will commit the vindication of the 

cause for which we fought. To your strength will be given the defense of the Con-

federate soldier's good name, the guardianship of his history, the emulation of his 

virtues, the perpetuation of those principles which he loved and which you love 

also, and those ideals which made him glorious and which you also cherish.”  

Lt. General Stephen Dill Lee Commander-General United Confederate Veterans New Orleans, Louisiana 1906  

Remember, it is our duty to see that the true history of the South is preserved and           

presented to future generations. 

Until we meet again, let us remember our obligations to our forefathers, who gave us the 

undeniable birthright of our Southern Heritage and the vision, desire and courage to see 

it perpetuated. 
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